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HB3075-1 please leave the 2nd amendment alone. Everyone has a right to bare 

arms and protect themselves. If a criminal breaks into my home and do any harm to 

my family or myself I have the right to defend everyone inside my home. There’s no 

reason for anyone to take away the 2nd amendment unless you are a criminal. For 

the criminals will always have weapons of some sort on them. I’m a US citizen and I 

have the right to the 2nd amendment without limitations. There’s more homelessness 

out there and that puts more people in danger of being harmed. Therefore the 2nd 

amendment is very important to all Americans. 


